
respective cities. Mayor Brooks 
asked where to sign up for the 
SSCC. Welcome new member 
Mayor Brooks and thank you.  
 
Soon we will be using a new email 
address for all correspondence to 
the members.  We are in the pro-
cess of setting the email address.  
Notification will go out to the mem-
bers when to start using the new 
email address.  Don’t forget the up-
coming networking event in June.  
More details will be sent later this 
month.   
 
 I hope you all plan on attending our 
next meeting at Aurora South Shore 
on May 14th, 2014.  Dr. Masood 
Wasiullah will be our keynote 
speaker.  I am sure it will be a very 
interesting presentation.  Dr. Wa-
siullah is Senior Vice President, 
Physician Strategist with Aurora 
Health Care. 
 
Jerry Kotarak President    
President, SSCC 
                

President’s Message 

Hello Chamber Members, 

 

Well it has been a long winter and 
spring is only teasing us lately. 
Hopefully Mother Nature will start 
giving us some nice warm weath-
er in the near future.  
 
Our office has been vacated and 
all of our stuff has been put into 
storage. As of this newsletter the 
board has not yet approved the 
move to our new location but it is 
looking very promising. The board 
will take an official vote on Tues-
day May 13th so I will be able to 
give you an update at the meeting 
Wednesday May 14th. 
 
At our last meeting County Exec-
utive Chris Abele gave a very in-
formative speech about different 
matters affecting the Milwaukee 
County area. It was very interest-
ing and he took questions after 
his presentation which was very 
enlightening. Cory Ann St. Marie 
Carls (Mayor of St. Francis), John 
Hohenfeldt (Mayor of Cudahy), 
and newly elected South Milwau-
kee Mayor Eric Brooks all gave 
updates on happenings in their 

May 14, 2014 
 
Noon 
Aurora St. Luke’s Southshore 
5900 S. Lake Drive 
Cudahy, WI 
*Auditorium—lower level 
(main entrance to first set of 
elevators, down to lower level) 
 
 
Please RSVP by 5/10/14, so 
we can get a precise count for 
the caterer.  You can email at  
chamberpres@netzero.com. or 
register online 
at www.sscc.com.  
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